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Friday 15th November, 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 

We have had another successful anti-bullying week this week where we have learnt and celebrated the differences 

between ourselves and others. We were very impressed with the children’s odd socks on Tuesday! 

 

Children in Need 

A huge thank you to a very kind and extremely talented grandparent who knitted and donated Lee Brigg Infant & Nursery 

School our very own Pudsey bear! 

 

Thank you to parents and carers for your kind donations towards, what I am sure you will agree, is a very worthy cause.   

 

We have raised an amazing £222.20 for Children in Need today…. With nursery donations still to count! 

 

 
 

Remembrance Service – Altofts Cenotaph 

We joined our friends from Martin Frobisher and Altofts Junior School on Monday this week, to pay our respects at a 

remembrance service at Altofts Cenotaph. The children were impeccably behaved throughout, as we remembered 

those who had sacrificed so much by serving the country. A big thank you to Isla who was chosen to lay our wreath on 

behalf of the school. 
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School Council Meeting – Normanton Town Hall 

Our school councillors have been on a very important visit this week. They were invited to spend the afternoon at 

Normanton Town Council, where they found out about the role of the Mayor and the council. They met the councillors, 

learnt about their roles and learnt how they help in the community.  

 

           
 

After School Clubs 

After school clubs will begin next week (week commencing 18th November, 2019).  Confirmation slips for clubs have 

been sent home this week with pupils.  Clubs will run for four weeks and finish at 4:00p.m. 

 

Book Fair 

The book fair is expected to arrive in school week commencing 25th November 2019.  Access will be available via the 

main school entrance at 8.30a.m. Or 3.15p.m. Monday to Friday. 

 

Friends of Lee Brigg (FOLB) Movie Night 

A huge thank you to those who attended the FOLB movie night.  We hope you had a great time.  We raised £298.00 for 

our school! 

 

Friends of Lee Brigg (FOLB) Christmas Fair / Stay and Play 

Unfortunately, there has not been sufficient interest in the stay and play session offered by FOLB in place of the 

Christmas fayre, and therefore this session will not go ahead. 

We are looking to arrange a raffle and possibly some Christmas events within school for pupils and will update you once 

we have further details. 
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Friends of Lee Brigg (FOLB) Christmas Cards 

Christmas card designs have been sent to Mediastram, who are ahead of schedule in creating the proof designs to be 

sent home. 

 

Walking Bus 

Thank you to everyone who has taken the time to return their ‘walking bus questionnaires’ – please see below survey 

responses.  Mrs Dixon-Child will be getting in touch with Wakefield Council for further information in regards to the 

Walking Bus initiative. 

 Yes No Maybe 

Would you use the walking bus 14% 18% 75% 

Would you act as driver / conductor 5% 36% 25% 

Do you wish to know more 43% 21%   

Would you be interested in attending a walking bus meeting 37% 25%   

 

Parenthub 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch with Mrs Dixon-Child in the school office should you require any assistance in 

administering the Parenthub app. 

 

Dates For Parents and Carers – 2019 / 2020 

Please note that further information about events will be sent out nearer to the time. This is not an exclusive list of dates 

and could be subject to change. 

Year 2 SATs meeting for parents week beginning 25.11.19 - TBC 

3.12.19 Y1 Council Christmas Party 

5.12.19 9.45am Christingle service with parents at St Mary’s Church 

17.12.19  EYFS concert pm 

18.12.19  EYFS concert am 

18.12.19 EYFS party pm 

19.12.19 Y1 concert am/pm 

20.12.19 Y2 Christmas carols for parents am 

20.12.19 KS1 party pm 

20.12.19 School Closes for Christmas break 

6.1.20 School Reopens 

14.2.20 School Closes for February half term 

24.2.20 School Reopens 

3.4.20 School Closes for Easter 

20.4.20 School reopens  

YEAR 2 Statutory Assessments take place in May (It is important that all Year 2 children are in school) 

7.5.20 SCHOOL CLOSED FOR POLLING – INSET Day 

8.5.20 SCHOOL CLOSED May Day Bank Holiday 

22.5.20 School Closes for Spring Bank 

1.6.20 School Reopens 

8.6.20 Year 1 Phonic check week (It is important that all Year 1 children are in school this week) 

17.7.20 School Closes for summer 
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Lunch Menu 

The menu for next week is as follows: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Beef burger in a bun 

& wedges 

Margherita pizza & 

wedges 

Roast gammon with 

Yorkshire pudding, 

roast potatoes & 

gravy 

Chicken pasta bake Fish fingers & chips 

Cheese & bean wrap Mexican beany 

burrito 

Winter vegetable 

pasty & roast 

potatoes 

Shepherdess Pie Vegetable balti & rice 

Ham sandwich Cheese sandwich Tuna sandwich Ham sandwich Cheese sandwich 

A selection of  filled 

jacket potatoes 

A selection of  filled 

jacket potatoes 

A selection of  filled 

jacket potatoes 

A selection of  filled 

jacket potatoes 

A selection of  filled 

jacket potatoes 

 

Stars of the Week 

Every week two children from each class are nominated as Stars of the Week in recognition of their hard 

work, achievement and progress. Our stars of the week this week are: 

Tiger class HT: Cameron For improved letter formation when writing his name 

Tiger class HT: Taylor For practising her writing at school and at home 

Tiger class LT: Joel For learning lots of new letter sounds 

Tiger class LT: Freddie For making an excellent stickman 

Leopard class: Eddie For fantastic improvement in his Maths and English 

Leopard class: Aleena For becoming more independent in her Maths learning 

Jaguar class: Muhammed For trying his hardest in phonics to work more independently 

Jaguar class: Hannah For always having a big smile on her face and being enthusiastic in her learning 

Panther class: Joshua For writing a fantastic winter poem 

Panther class: Lilly For fantastic improvement in her handwriting 

 
Attendance – School target – 96.50% 
 
Congratulations to everyone in Panther for achieving the highest class attendance this week.  
 
This week’s class attendance figures are: 

 89.57% in Tiger class HT 

 93.00% in Tiger class LT 

 96.43% in Leopard class 

 97.50% in Jaguar class 

 98.06% in Panther class 
 

Our school attendance figure this week is 95.24% 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Sarah Gordon – Headteacher 
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